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May t4,2OI9

Mr. Charley Bruce, Public Advisor
Minnesota Public Utilities commission
!2L7th Place East, #350
St. Paul, MN 55164

Enbridge Energy Fond du Lac Line 4 Project
Docket Num ber: PL-g I PPL-1.8-7 52

Dear Mr. Bruce

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Enbridge Energy Fond du Lac Line 4

Project (Project) located on the Fond du Lac Reservation. The Project consists of replacement, relocation
and burialof an approximately 10-mile segment of the Line 4 pipeline on the Fond du Lac Reservation.
The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) has no comments at this time.

We appreciate the opportunity to review this Project. Please be aware that this letter does not
constitute approval by the MPCA of any or all elements for the purpose of future permit action(s) by the
MPCA in regard to Line 4. Ultimately, it is the responsibility of the Project proposer to secure any
required permits and to comply with any requisite permit conditions. lf you have any questions, please

contact me at 651-757-2465.

Sincerely,

rice Jense

Planner Principal
Environmental Review Unit
Resource Management and Assistance Division

PJ:bt

cc: Dan Card, MPCA, St. Paul
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